
 

LETTER FROM THE EDITOR-IN-CHIEF 

My Dear Colleagues and Friends: 

I am quite pleased to bring you the Spring 2021 issue of the 

JOURNAL OF SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT IN AFRICA 

(JSDA). This Issue is testament to the fact that sustainable 

development and sustainability require multidisciplinary and 

interdisciplinary approaches and methods. The articles in this Issue 

are: 

1) PROPENSITY FOR AGRIPRENEURSHIP AMONG 

STUDENTS OF FRDERAL UNIVERSITY OF 

AGRICULTURE, ABEOKUTA, OGUN STATE, 

NIGERIA. 

2) POLICY ANALYSIS OF THE 6-3-3-4 POLICY ON 

EDUCATION IN NIGERIA 

3) THE LOVE OF “VARIETY” AND SUSTAINABLE 

DEVELOPMENT IN NIGERIA 

4) SALT AND LIGHT IN MATTHEW 5:13-14: A 

PARADIGM FOR DEMOCRATIC SUSTAINABILITY 

IN NIGERIA 

5) URBAN DEVELOPMENT BY DEVELOPMENT 

PROJECT AND ITS LIVELIHOOD RISKS IN BAHIR DAR, NORTH WESTERN ETHIOPIA 

6) A CASE FOR TOURISM DEVELOPMENT AND ECONOMIC EMPOWERMENT IN BAYELSA 

STATE, NIGERIA 

7) ACCOUNTING STUDENTS’ PERCEPTION OF FORENSIC ACCOUNTING EDUCATION IN OSUN 

STATE UNIVERSITY, NIGERIA 

8) AN EXAMINATION OF GENDER INEQUALITY AND POVERTY REDUCTION IN OGUN STATE, 

NIGERIA 

9) RELIGIOUS ORGANISATIONS AND FIGHT AGAINST THE SPREAD OF COVID 19 IN NIGERIA 

These papers are excellent examples of how all disciplines in the academy play significant roles in informing and 

educating the current and future generations about the importance and significance of sustainable development 

and sustainability in safeguarding the integrity of the world’s resources. The case study approaches are 

informative and instructive.  

I thank our readership and scholars who find JSDA useful in their research endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

 

Valentine Udoh James. Ph.D.; CEI; CAQS 

Professor of Environmental Management, Planning and Policy 
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